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 The Senate Education Committee favorably reports Senate Bill No. 

990. 

 This bill will require each school district to issue a report to the 

Commissioner of Education by April 30 of each school year on the 

computer science courses offered in the district. The report will 

include, but not be limited to, (1) the total number of computer 

science courses offered in each school in the district, including any 

advanced placement computer science courses; (2) the subject 

matter covered in each computer science course offered; (3) the 

total number of computer science teachers in each school in the 

district disaggregated by gender, terminal degree, and instructional 

certificate endorsement; and (4) the total number and percentage of 

students enrolled in computer science courses in each school in the 

district disaggregated by gender, race and ethnicity, special 

education status, English language learner status, eligibility for the 

free and reduced price lunch program, and grade level.  

 This bill also requires the commissioner to compile the 

information reported by the school districts and post the 

information on the department’s website no later than October 1 of 

each school year.   


